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 February 1, 2022 
 
 

 We want to commend Buddy for his tireless effort to maintain our schools, especially this month.  
At one point in January, 50% of Buddy’s staff was out due to illness for several days.  Buddy 
worked long days and weekends to ensure that the work necessary to keep our school facilities 
clean and safe did not stop.    
 

 We received a correspondence from Kevin Forrest, the Manchester VA Medical Center 
Director, thanking us for items collected and donated to the center.  Our FRES students, staff, and 
Principal Chenette should be commended for their effort and kindness in support of our Veterans. 
 

 Dana Crane, from the Wilton Community Center, extended a huge thank you to Emily Hall, 
WLC Art teacher, for her work and collaboration on the storm water mural project.  They also 
recognized Greg Lamers, our FRES Art teacher, for a luminaria his students created for a Main 
Street event.  It’s great to see the connections our students and staff are making in our 
community! 

 
 We want to recognize the tremendous efforts Deborah Waldo and Lynne Stone, Wilton 

community members, are making to support our WLC Cupboard, which provides our students 
in need with nonperishable food items, basic hygiene products, and clothing to include winter 
coats.  WLC Cupboard was an idea that Mandy Kovaliv, our WLC school counselor, envisioned 
several years ago.  Through her work with local organizations, community members, and 
fundraising, we are able to support our students’ needs in important ways beyond the traditional 
classroom.  Thank you Mandy! 
 

 FYI:  Kristie and I are completing a six part program on educational finance through Georgetown 
University (at no cost to the district). 
 

Thank you to Don Cole, Assistant Fire Chief/Health Officer for 
Lyndeborough, for facilitating our CPR/Basic First Aid training 
to several of our staff across the district.  Feedback was very 
positive, and we are planning a second session with him this 
spring.  
 
 
 

 
Thank you, 
Peter Weaver 
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